
INVITATION TO ATTEND AN ANNOUNCEMENT BY THE
HONOURABLE CHRISTINE ELLIOTT, 

MINISTER OF HEALTH

Oak Ridges Hospice of Durham
PO Box 182
Port Perry, ON
L9L 1A3
 

Dr. Steven Russell, Board Chair of Oak Ridges Hospice invites you to
attend an announcement made by the Honourable 

Christine Elliott, Minister of Health.
 

Date:

Time:

Location:

Friday, November 8, 2019

3:00 pm

Scugog Memorial Public Library
Rotary Room
231 Water St, Port Perry, ON L9L 1A8

Please RSVP to Amy Stevenson at 
amy@oakridgeshospice.com


